
BURN BAN  
IS IN EFFECT FOR 

THE ENTIRE 
UNION COUNTY!!!  

The Town of 
Felsenthal will look a 

bit different this 
Christmas.  Just 

watch.  You will be 
pleasantly surprised 
and proud, we hope.  

 (Thanks to a generous citizen). 
(Thanks to a  
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TAKE NOTE 

PLEASE!! 

--BURN BAN IN 
EFFECT UNTIL 
FURTHER 
NOTICE! 

 
--Let's get a book 
club started.  
Anyone 
interested? 

 
--Neighborhood 

Watch Program 
Training--look for 
announcements. 

 

 

 

 

If you have news that is of 

public interest, send us an 

email.  If you have questions 

about news we publish, send us 

an email.  If there are 

announcements for the good of 

the community, send us an 

email.  Of course, you can always 

come by and see us. 

NEWSLETTERS 

 

 

  

Town of Felsenthal 

1000 S. 3rd St. 
Huttig, AR 71747 

 
 

PHONE/FAX: 
870-943-2454 

 
 

E-MAIL: 
tofelsenthal@ 

bayoucable.com 

We’re on the Web! 
See us at: 

www.felsenthal-ar.com FELSENTHAL MAPS 
(WORTH CAMP MAPS)  

FOR SALE 
at town hall. 

PRICE IS $25.00. 

 
 

Send us pictures of 
game or fish that are 

notable. 

Neighborhood Watch 
Program TRAINING 
COMING SOON!!! 

Watch for announcement  
about training dates/times.  All 
citizens of Felsenthal are 
welcome to attend, even if you 
don't want to actively 
participate.  Just knowing 
what the program entails 
will help the entire 
community.  

NEW FLAGS 
 

Please note that we are flying new 
American and Arkansas flags.  The 
old ones were really faded and 
worn.  We have given them to the 
VFW in El Dorado to properly 
dispose of them with the honor due 
to our flag. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

The Salvation Army 

The Salvation Army is known for its 

good works.  They provide food and 

support to needy families throughout 

the year.  Recently, they made one of 

their occasional visits to our town and 

distributed many sacks of groceries.  

We want to thank them for the kind and 

generous work they do.   They will 

return to Felsenthal on Sept. 11, 2012.  

Mark your calendars. 
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